
Brown County Heartland Express is doing everything possible to help prevent 

the spread of COVID-19 while providing essential transportation services to 

those who need them. 

In support of the Minnesota Department of Health’s recommendation to 

practice social distancing, those who rely on transit should use discretion and 

take action to prevent the spread of germs. We ask that if you are not feeling 

well to please cancel your ride or consider alternative transportation modes if 

concerned. 

By reducing unnecessary travel, the system becomes safer for those who 

depend on it, and for those who operate it. 

While we are doing all we can to operate on schedule, riders should expect 

that our service hours and schedule may be somewhat unpredictable, similar 

to days when there is severe winter weather.  

Let’s all work together to help flatten the curve of the COVID-19 pandemic by 

staying aware of our health and how it may affect our fellow passengers. 

Thank you for your understanding during this time. 

 

 


